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Hello Year 2  

Well done everyone another half term of 

learning at home completed. Next week is 

our holiday so teachers won’t be setting 

you work so you and your family can 

have a well-deserved rest. 

 

Work to celebrate  

Charlotte has loved reading 

on EPIC this week, using 

her tablet is easier. Well 

done Charlotte. 

Rayyan completed some 

fantastic weaving and got 

creative painting his strips of 

paper before weaving. 

Rebecca has HUGELY 

impressed me this 

week with her 

reading completing all 

work set! Well done! 

Alfie has been working 

really hard on many 

things especially his 

MyMaths. 

We are reading so much using EPIC! 

We have got our next badge this 

week and I couldn’t be more proud!! 

I have set assignments of 

audiobooks if you want to listen to 

them over the week holiday.  

Mia completed all her reading 

work and did some excellent 

retrieval from the text. Well 

done Mia! 

Bethan has been working 

very hard this week and has 

been planting some flowers. 


